
 
 
 

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 
 
 

Announced January 10, 2019 
 

Effective Immediately 
 

The following parts are affected by this announcement: 
 
 

 
Original Part Number 

 

Replaced by  
 

 
MTMD7885NM24 

 
MTMD7885N24 

 
 

MTMS1300NM24 
 

MTMS1300N24 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics is correcting the part number and specification for both devices 

as the prior part numbers referenced a “NM” type lens when in fact the correct lens used is a “N” type.            

 
 

 
 

The is no actual performance or manufacturing change made to the subject devices.  
The only changes are the part number and dimensional drawings of the specification to 
match the correct lens used. 

 
 
 

Date Event 
January 01, 2019 End-of-life effective date. 
Not Applicable Last day of last-time-buy period - Limited to Stock on hand 

After this date, no further orders will be accepted for this product. 
Not Applicable Last day of technical support 
December 31, 2019 Last day to request RMA. 

After this date, RMA requests for above components will not be accepted. 
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